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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

   Our Daily Bible Reading will be 

focusing on God’s plan for redeeming 

us and the sending of Jesus into the 

world.  The passages are short 

enough for you to read them with 

little ones and then discuss God’s 

love. 

   A portion of the reading each day 

will also be shared on our Facebook 

page along with a brief application.   

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

   Family, friends, neighbors, Pine Run, 

our community and nation is plenty to 

be praying about.   God is expanding 

that list to include not only our 

missions we financially support, but 

also workers in the Kingdom from 

around the world.  To help you 

“connect”; you can check out the 

upcoming “mission board” on the 

back wall of the auditorium.  The 

world map will feature pins 

designating: States where we have 

people following our posts, Missions 

we financially support and Countries 

where we have “followers” of our 

daily Bible Reading Posts and with 

whom we are working to strengthen 

and encourage. 

      

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in December     9:30 am 

     We are focusing on learning more 

about the Bible through an 

“overview approach”.  We will 

spend one week covering Genesis 

through Esther.  Hitting the MAJOR 

points and providing outlines for 

you to go back and look at.  Another 

week we will spend on Wisdom 

Literature, followed the next Sunday 

by the Old Testament Prophets.  We 

will finish the month looking at the 4 

Gospels and the book of Acts. 

    Sunday mornings at 9:30 we will 

meet and go over this material.  All 

are welcome.  You do not need to 

pre-register, there is no cost, we 

look forward to having you join us! 

  

 
Figure 1 "Leviticus" 

   We learned a lot about the 

tabernacle and the significance of the 

various items.   We now continue our 

study with the instructions that are 

given to the priests of the Old 

Testament.  

    We also take time to get caught up 

with what is going on in the lives of 

the people of Pine Run and now 

adding people from around the world 

and then lift them up in prayer! 

  We have been following up with 

the Sunday Sermon and discussing 

how these passages apply to the 

life of a teenager.  We take time to 

discuss what is going on in their 

life, pray together and try to 

encourage them in their walk with 

Jesus. 

     

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

  

 

Getting things cleaned, materials 

ready and preparations for 

decorating are among the task 

that we work on together. 

 

      

     The initial response to getting 

the word out to the congregation 

has been encouraging.  

Attendance has jumped, families 

are promising to be more regular 

and will finish November with all 

of our due bills paid. 

    On top of that; God is blasting 

off the doors of EXPANSION!   We 

are NOT ADDING any additional 

building space; however, He in the 

past 2 weeks has begun setting up 

contacts with Christians from 

small congregations all over the 

world.  They are reaching out via 

social media and we are sharing 

our respective stories, 

encouragement and praise.  We 

are also able to offer them access 

to our Bible resources and studies. 

They are so appreciative.   Who 

but God could enable us to expand 

to 11 new countries; continue to 

reach people in 20 different states 

on a daily basis and do it at…. 

NO EXPENSE but time?!!  He is 

amazing!! 
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